This is in reply to the email dated 30<sup>th</sup> June 2022

With reference to the meeting held in AUD on 28<sup>th</sup> June 2022 at 11:30 am in the chamber of Dean, COA.

It was unanimously discussed and decided by all the committee members that online footnote will be added as required to facilitate the proforma of MFA in the interest of the students. The two points are listed below:-

- 01) MFA (PG) applicants can show their art works, photographs and writing of works during their respective subjects viva voce.
- 02) Special window updation time for necessary addendum to be added.